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Paving Operations Delayed along Reservoir Street 
Harrisonburg, Va. – The city of Harrisonburg’s Public Works Department, in partnership with the general 
contractor, have delayed the upcoming paving operations on Reservoir Street. 

Due to the amount of rain that this area received today, the paving operation will be delayed next week. 
Crews were unable to complete work in preparation of the paving that was going to take place starting 
Monday night.  

The paving operation will now begin on Tuesday, April 4 and will take place during nighttime hours.  

This schedule is subject to change due to weather conditions or unforeseen maintenance on equipment.  

Additional information on the Reservoir Street improvement project can be found at 
www.HarrisonburgVA.gov/reservoir-street.  

 

The Harrisonburg Public Works Department maintains more than 300 lane miles, 42.37 miles of public 
sidewalk, 250 miles of curb and gutter, and hundreds of acres of city right-of-way. The Department strives 
to ensure a safe, clean, and clear passageway for all vehicular and pedestrian traffic. More information 
about street and sidewalk maintenance is available at  
www.HarrisonburgVA.gov/public-works.  
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